
May 27, 2022 

Dear PFT Members, 

The PUSD/PFT Interest Based Problem Solving Team (IBPS) has reached a Tentative 

Agreement (TA) on a 5% ongoing salary increase for PFT unit members, effective July 1, 

2022! Details have been shared with Site PFT Representatives during an emergency PFT Site 

Representative Council Meeting that took place today at 4:00 p.m. Your elected Site 

Representatives have unanimously ratified the agreement. The agreement is attached to this 

email for your review. 

PFT Members will vote electronically on the Tentative Agreement on Tuesday, June 7 & 

Wednesday, June 8, 2022. If the TA is ratified by Members, it will go before the PUSD School 

Board for a vote on June 16. If you have questions about electronic voting or your email address, 

please direct them to our Office Manager, Becky Kealy, at bkealy@powayteachers.org. 
 

Tentative Agreement MOU 

Have a wonderful three-day weekend!! 

In Unity, 

Kelly 
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